Welford and Weston Local History Society www.welfordandweston.org.uk

Newsletter 09 - January 2014

Happy New Year! We hope you enjoyed our last meeting in November, when Ted Howell gave a fascinating talk entitled *Two hundred years of Methodism in Welford*.

Our next meeting is on Friday 31st January, at 7.30 pm in the Memorial Hall, when the subject will be:-

Brief History of some Welford Houses

This evening, four local residents will talk about the history of their houses. The speakers are:-

Peter Martin Vine House, High Street

Frank Kennedy The Old Rectory, Church Lane

Neils Iverson Chestnut Cottage, Church Lane

Brad Plimmer The Hollies, High Street

We look forward to welcoming you to this talk.